
 
 
Employment Opportunity- West Windsor Township- Plumbing Sub Code Official 
 
The Township is seeking to fill a position for a Plumbing Sub Code Official. Under direction of 
the Construction Official, the Plumbing Subcode Official has responsibility for administering the 
plumbing subcode of the State Uniform Construction Code within the Township's jurisdiction, and 
inspects and/or supervises the inspection of plumbing work in construction projects to ensure 
compliance with approved plans and specifications. 
 
Please send cover letter, employment application, resume to: 
Email: HR@WestWindsorTwp.com or West Windsor Township, Human Resources, PO Box 38, 
West Windsor, NJ 08550. SUBJ: Plumbing Sub Code Official 
Deadline: Until Filled. No phone calls, please. EOE/AA.     
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